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  Plant Breeding H.K. Jain,M.C.
Kharkwal,2012-12-06 The Indian Society of Genetics
and Plant Breeding was established in 1941 in
recognition of the growing contribution of
improved crop varieties to the country's
agriculture. Scientific plant breeding had started
inIndia soon after the rediscovery of Mendel's
laws of heredity. The Indian Agricultural Research
Institute set up in 1905 and a number of
Agricultural Colleges in different parts of the
country carried out some of the earliest work
mostly inthe form of pure-line selections. In
subsequent years, hybridization programmes in
crops like wheat, rice, oilseeds, grain legumes,
sugarcane and cotton yielded a large number of
improved cultivars with significantly higher
yields. A turning point came in the 1960s with the
development of hybrids in several crops including
inter-specific hybrids in cotton. And when new
germplasm with dwarfing genes became available in
wheat and rice from CIMMYT and IRRI,
respectively,Indian plant breeders quickly
incorporated these genes into the genetic
background of the country's widely grown varieties
with excellent grain quality and other desirable
traits. This was to mark the beginning of modem
agriculture in India as more and more varieties
were developed, characterized by a high harvest
index and response to modem farm inputs like the
inorganic fertilizers . India's green revolution
which has led to major surpluses offood grains and
othercommodities like sugar and cotton has been
made possible by the work of one of the largest
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groups of plant breeders working in a coordinated
network.
  The Development of the Maltese Insurance
Industry Mark Laurence Zammit,Jonathan
Spiteri,Simon Grima,2018-09-07 Drawing upon
empirical findings, archival research, and
interviews, Zammit, Spiteri, and Grima fill a
major gap in the literature by delivering a study
of the development of the Maltese insurance
industry.
  Measuring the Value of the Supply Chain Enrico
Camerinelli,2016-04-29 In a company ecosystem the
supply chain manager is tasked with duties and
objectives primarily aimed at controlling and
reducing costs, while optimizing the material
flows. Yet, in many organizations, common
perception limits supply chain management to
product logistics, materials handling and
warehouse management. The supply chain manager
must learn how to communicate the results of his
work to show the importance and impact supply
chain management operations have on a company. In
this book, Enrico Camerinelli provides the supply
chain manager and the chief financial officer with
the means to link the value of the supply chain to
an organization's bottom line. He explores the
problem with current supply chain metrics, shows
how to close the gap between financial decisions
and supply chain performance, suggests a model to
provide a lingua franca for supply chain,
financial and other managers throughout the
company and points to ways in which new technology
can help measure the value of the supply chain.
Using case studies and interviews with supply
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chain and financial experts, Measuring the Value
of the Supply Chain will help financial and supply
chain managers achieve strategic advantage through
effective supply chain management.
  The Development of the Maltese Insurance
Industry Mark Laurence Zammit,Jonathan
Spiteri,Simon Grima,2018-09-07 Drawing upon
empirical findings, archival research, and
interviews, Zammit, Spiteri, and Grima fill a
major gap in the literature by delivering a study
of the development of the Maltese insurance
industry.
  Facebook Nation Newton Lee,2022-02-02 This book
explores total information awareness empowered by
social media. At the FBI Citizens Academy in
February 2021, I asked the FBI about the January 6
Capitol riot organized on social media that led to
the unprecedented ban of a sitting U.S. President
by all major social networks. In March 2021,
Facebook CEO Mark Zuckerberg, Google CEO Sundar
Pichai, and Twitter CEO Jack Dorsey appeared
before Congress to face criticism about their
handling of misinformation and online extremism
that culminated in the storming of Capitol Hill.
With more than three billion monthly active users,
Facebook family of apps is by far the world's
largest social network. Facebook as a nation is
bigger than the top three most populous countries
in the world: China, India, and the United States.
Social media has enabled its users to inform and
misinform the public, to appease and disrupt Wall
Street, to mitigate and exacerbate the COVID-19
pandemic, and to unite and divide a country. Mark
Zuckerberg once said, We exist at the intersection
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of technology and social issues. He should have
heeded his own words. In October 2021, former
Facebook manager-turned-whistleblower Frances
Haugen testified at the U.S. Senate that
Facebook's products harm children, stoke division,
and weaken our democracy. This book offers
discourse and practical advice on information and
misinformation, cybersecurity and privacy issues,
cryptocurrency and business intelligence, social
media marketing and caveats, e-government and e-
activism, as well as the pros and cons of total
information awareness including the Edward Snowden
leaks. Highly recommended. - T. D. Richardson,
Choice Magazine A great book for social media
experts. - Will M., AdWeek Parents in particular
would be well advised to make this book compulsory
reading for their teenage children... - David B.
Henderson, ACM Computing Reviews
  Mobile Banking B. Nicoletti,2014-07-24 Mobile is
impacting heavily on our society today. In this
book, Nicoletti analyzes the application of mobile
to the world of financial institutions. He
considers future developments and the possible use
of mobile to help the transformation in products,
processes, organizations and business models of
financial institutions globally.
  Insidious B. C. Krishna,Shirley
Inscoe,2009-08-01
  Open Banking Francesco De Pascalis,Alan
Brener,2024-05-01 Open banking ends the
proprietary control of customer information by
banks and allows customers to share their banking
financial data with third parties as a matter of
right. It can also permit customers to allow
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others to remove funds directly from their bank
accounts in return for goods and services. All of
this is done securely with standardised
‘application programming interfaces’ (APIs). Open
banking has developed in different ways and with
different objectives across the globe. Open
Banking: Global Development and Regulation
examines the empowering and enabling regulations
that facilitate all of this. This book compares a
number of different open banking national
strategies. These range from the focus of the UK
and EU on enhanced competition to the more
collaborative approaches in many East Asian
jurisdictions. It also looks at the use of open
banking for socio-economic purpose in Brazil and
India. Here open banking forms part of a wider
government programme to increase financial
inclusion coupled with encouraging economic
growth. This text will be valuable for fintech
companies, policymakers and financial services
regulators Its overarching aim is to demonstrate
the possibilities and challenges of open banking
and how it is changing lives across the world.
  Coco and Igor Chris Greenhalgh,2013-07-01 Paris
1920. When Coco Chanel meets Igor Stravinsky, the
exiled composer accepts the wealthy designer's
offer to bring his family to summer at her villa.
Soon she and her guest embark upon an affair which
is complicated by their rigid devotion to their
work, and Stravinsky's commitment to his family.
The two lovers must consider the depth of their
feelings, and whether, with the autumn drawing in,
theirs is a relationship that can survive.
  Networks of Control Wolfie Christl,Sarah
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Spiekermann,2016-09-29
  SRI: Sekat & Partisi ,
  Data Quality Prashanth Southekal,2023-01-20
Discover how to achieve business goals by relying
on high-quality, robust data In Data Quality:
Empowering Businesses with Analytics and AI,
veteran data and analytics professional delivers a
practical and hands-on discussion on how to
accelerate business results using high-quality
data. In the book, you’ll learn techniques to
define and assess data quality, discover how to
ensure that your firm’s data collection practices
avoid common pitfalls and deficiencies, improve
the level of data quality in the business, and
guarantee that the resulting data is useful for
powering high-level analytics and AI applications.
The author shows you how to: Profile for data
quality, including the appropriate techniques,
criteria, and KPIs Identify the root causes of
data quality issues in the business apart from
discussing the 16 common root causes that degrade
data quality in the organization. Formulate the
reference architecture for data quality, including
practical design patterns for remediating data
quality Implement the 10 best data quality
practices and the required capabilities for
improving operations, compliance, and decision-
making capabilities in the business An essential
resource for data scientists, data analysts,
business intelligence professionals, chief
technology and data officers, and anyone else with
a stake in collecting and using high-quality data,
Data Quality: Empowering Businesses with Analytics
and AI will also earn a place on the bookshelves
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of business leaders interested in learning more
about what sets robust data apart from the rest.
  Italians to America: Passengers arriving at New
York November 1890-December 1891 Ira A.
Glazier,Percy William Filby,1992
  Literary Culture and U.S. Imperialism John
Carlos Rowe,2000 John Carlos Rowe, considered one
of the most eminent and progressive critics of
American literature, has in recent years become
instrumental in shaping the path of American
studies. His latest book examines literary
responses to U.S. imperialism from the late
eighteenth century to the 1940s. Interpreting
texts by Charles Brockden Brown, Poe, Melville,
John Rollin Ridge, Twain, Henry Adams, Stephen
Crane, W. E. B Du Bois, John Neihardt, Nick Black
Elk, and Zora Neale Hurston, Rowe argues that U.S.
literature has a long tradition of responding
critically or contributing to our imperialist
ventures. Following in the critical footsteps of
Richard Slotkin and Edward Said, Literary Culture
and U.S. Imperialism is particularly innovative in
taking account of the public and cultural response
to imperialism. In this sense it could not be more
relevant to what is happening in the scholarship,
and should be vital reading for scholars and
students of American literature and culture.
  The Buccaneers Edith Wharton,Marion
Mainwaring,1994-10-01 Edith Wharton's spellbinding
final novel tells a story of love in the gilded
age that crosses the boundaries of society—soon to
be an original series on AppleTV+! “Brave, lively,
engaging...a fairy-tale novel, miraculouly
returned to life.”—The New York Times Book Review
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Set in the 1870s, the same period as Wharton's The
Age of Innocence, The Buccaneers is about five
wealthy American girls denied entry into New York
Society because their parents' money is too new.
At the suggestion of their clever governess, the
girls sail to London, where they marry lords,
earls, and dukes who find their beauty
charming—and their wealth extremely useful. After
Wharton's death in 1937, The Christian Science
Monitor said, If it could have been completed, The
Buccaneers would doubtless stand among the richest
and most sophisticated of Wharton's novels. Now,
with wit and imagination, Marion Mainwaring has
finished the story, taking her cue from Wharton's
own synopsis. It is a novel any Wharton fan will
celebrate and any romantic reader will love. This
is the richly engaging story of Nan St. George and
Guy Thwarte, an American heiress and an English
aristocrat, whose love breaks the rules of both
their societies.
  Investing for Better: Harnessing the Four
Driving Forces of Asset Management to Build a
Wealthier and More Equitable World Daniel
Seiler,2024-03-12 Proven methods for successfully
serving clients who prioritize investments that
help improve the world while generating healthy
profits Environmental, social, and corporate
governance (ESG) is big, and it’s getting bigger.
An entire generation of investors want their
investments to reflect their values. If you have
clients in this category, you need to read
Investing for Better, which reveals the inherent
challenge this style of investing poses. ESG
pioneer and seasoned asset manager, Daniel Seiler
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maps out the current state of the global asset
management industry and outlines the primal forces
that influence the business of money management.
He proposes a new model of asset management that
combines vision and purpose by prioritizing: •
Reduction of the costs of investing • Refinement
of mechanisms to share risk • Minimization of
information asymmetries • Responsiveness to
changing investor and societal preferences Along
the way, Seiler explores hot topics like the
influence of technological improvements (AI,
blockchain and NFTs) on the future of investing.
Investing for Better is based on the core
understanding that if you have a purpose and
conviction, you can help individuals and families
create wealth and savings, and can help build a
better, more prosperous, and more peaceful
civilization.
  Online Identity Theft OECD,2009-03-17 This book
defines identity theft, studies how it is
perpetrated, outlines what is being done to combat
it, and recommends specific ways to address it in
a global manner.
  Facebook Nation Newton Lee,2014-10-16 Facebook’s
psychological experiments and Edward Snowden’s NSA
leaks epitomize a world of increasing information
awareness in the social media ecosystem. With over
a billion monthly active users, Facebook as a
nation is overtaking China as the largest country
in the world. President Barack Obama, in his 2011
State of the Union Address, called America “the
nation of Edison and the Wright brothers” and “of
Google and Facebook.” U.S. Chief Information
Officer Steven VanRoekel opines that America has
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become a “Facebook nation” that demands increased
transparency and interactivity from the federal
government. Ubiquitous social networks such as
Facebook, Google+, Twitter, and YouTube are
creating the technologies, infrastructures, and
big data necessary for Total Information Awareness
– a controversial surveillance program proposed by
DARPA after the 9/11 attacks. NSA’s secret PRISM
program has reinvigorated WikiLeaks founder Julian
Assange’s accusation that “Facebook is the most
appalling spying machine that has ever been
invented.” Facebook CEO Mark Zuckerberg once said,
“We exist at the intersection of technology and
social issues.” This book offers discourse and
practical advice on the privacy issue in the age
of big data, business intelligence in social
media, e-government and e-activism, as well as
personal total information awareness. This
expanded edition also includes insights from
Wikipedian Emily Temple-Wood and Facebook ROI
experts Dennis Yu and Alex Houg.
  Building Effective Cybersecurity Programs Tari
Schreider, SSCP, CISM, C|CISO, ITIL
Foundation,2017-10-20 You know by now that your
company could not survive without the Internet.
Not in today’s market. You are either part of the
digital economy or reliant upon it. With critical
information assets at risk, your company requires
a state-of-the-art cybersecurity program. But how
do you achieve the best possible program? Tari
Schreider, in Building Effective Cybersecurity
Programs: A Security Manager’s Handbook, lays out
the step-by-step roadmap to follow as you build or
enhance your cybersecurity program. Over 30+
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years, Tari Schreider has designed and implemented
cybersecurity programs throughout the world,
helping hundreds of companies like yours. Building
on that experience, he has created a clear roadmap
that will allow the process to go more smoothly
for you. Building Effective Cybersecurity
Programs: A Security Manager’s Handbook is
organized around the six main steps on the roadmap
that will put your cybersecurity program in place:
Design a Cybersecurity Program Establish a
Foundation of Governance Build a Threat,
Vulnerability Detection, and Intelligence
Capability Build a Cyber Risk Management
Capability Implement a Defense-in-Depth Strategy
Apply Service Management to Cybersecurity Programs
Because Schreider has researched and analyzed over
150 cybersecurity architectures, frameworks, and
models, he has saved you hundreds of hours of
research. He sets you up for success by talking to
you directly as a friend and colleague, using
practical examples. His book helps you to:
Identify the proper cybersecurity program roles
and responsibilities. Classify assets and identify
vulnerabilities. Define an effective cybersecurity
governance foundation. Evaluate the top governance
frameworks and models. Automate your governance
program to make it more effective. Integrate
security into your application development
process. Apply defense-in-depth as a multi-
dimensional strategy. Implement a service
management approach to implementing
countermeasures. With this handbook, you can move
forward confidently, trusting that Schreider is
recommending the best components of a
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cybersecurity program for you. In addition, the
book provides hundreds of citations and references
allow you to dig deeper as you explore specific
topics relevant to your organization or your
studies.
  Digital Insurance Bernardo Nicoletti,2016-01-26
This book explores the ways in which the adoption
of new paradigms, processes, and technologies can
lead to greater revenue, cost efficiency and
control, as well as improved business agility in
the insurance industry.
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